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Laguna Emergency Operations Center (EOC) 

December 18, 2020 – Announcement   
 

UPDATE: Seventeen new COVID-19 positive cases in the Pueblo of Laguna. This virus 

continues to be more aggressive with two individuals hospitalized and placed in the Intensive 

Care Unit. Please continue to adhere to the Executive Order Amendment No. 2 to keep you and 

your family safe. With Christmas coming soon, plan now to only celebrate with members of your 

own household and stay home as much as possible. It is very important now to not invite visitors 

inside your home, wear a face mask, and stay 6 feet away from people if you must go out.  

As of 12/16/20, the POL COVID-19 case update within Pueblo boundaries currently stands at 

427 total positive cases, 51 active cases, 2 hospitalizations, 362 recovered cases, and 14 deaths. 

In addition, we have 38 households in quarantine/isolation which totals 111 people affected. Stay 

safe and protect your family.  

 


